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June 27, 2025. 
 
Dear Friends and Members: 
 
Greeting from the AMR Slide Seminar Club.  Attached please find the new set of cases with 
their case descriptions.  A set of slides has been mailed under separate cover.  Comments to 
the previous cases and the case histories for this submission are on the official AMR web page 
http://www.amr-seminar.org.     
 
The deadline for submission of cases for the next seminar will be November 1st, 2025.  

 
The following members are due for submission of cases for the next seminar: 
 
Volkan Adsay   Justin Bishop   Greg Charville 
Fatima Carneiro  Hugo Dominguez  Franco Fedeli 
Masaharu Fukunaga  Barbara Gazic   John Gross 
Chris Hartley   Ricardo Lastra   Thomas Mentzel 
Michael Michal   Markku Miettinen  Cesar Moran 
Vania Nose   Delia Perez Montiel  Raul Perret 
Tiziana Salviato    
   
I am pleased to share with you the conclusion of the 13th International AMR Symposium in 
Anatomic Pathology that was held at Plsen, the Czech Republic on June 16-18, 2025. The 
meeting was a great success thanks to the efforts of Michael Michal and his father, and the 
local organizing team. I took the opportunity to formally hand over to my son, David Suster, 
the organization of the slide seminars.  From now on, he will be responsible for the 
organization of the club and any international meetings. As a result of the inquiry in my 
previous communication, I received an overwhelmingly positive response by the majority of 
the members regarding the question of transitioning to scanned slides instead of the usual 
exchange of glass slides. We are still working out the details of how the slides will be scanned 
(i.e., individual responsibility vs. centralized scanning of cases). We will notify you by email 
once the issue is resolved. 
 
I would like to state again that it has been my privilege and one of the highlights of my career 
to coordinate this activity for so many years. I am eternally grateful for the support, 
enthusiasm and commitment demonstrated by all the members of the Club over the years.   
But it is now time to hand the reins over to the new generation. Hopefully they will be able to 
continue cultivating the tradition of morphologic surgical pathology for many years to come 
and in this way continue to honor the memory of one of its masters, Arkadi M. Rywlin. 
 
With very best wishes and kindest regards, 
 
 

Saul Suster, M.D. 
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